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CERTIFICATION 
 
 
6/15/2015 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
On August 22, 2012, the Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) adopted 
the “conflict minerals rules that were mandated by the Dodd-Frank Act.  Under 
the rules, companies that file periodic reports with the SEC are required to make 
public disclosures regarding their purchase of respective minerals and certain 
derivatives thereof.   
 
Although Weld-On is not subject to the conflict mineral reporting, as a company 
we put a high value on a sustainable supply chain and take the regulatory 
obligations of our valued customers seriously. 
 
In that regard, based on our due diligence, we have been able to reasonably 
determine that none of the Weld-On product raw materials come from any 
countries covered by the reporting requirements listed above.   
 
Finally, for future requirements, we will continue to buy from reputable and well 
established suppliers and will continue to take all appropriate measures to 
ensure that our products are conflict mineral free.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Dougherty 
Global Director of EHS 
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